
 SPECIAL MEETING LUNCHEON SPONSORED BY  

  

TRANSIT POLICE MEMORIAL   

FOP LODGE 317 
We will be sponsoring a memorial meeting on  

Saturday, April 15th from 12 noon to 4 pm. 

It will be in memory of Joe McGarry to be held at 

THE HARTIGAN HOUSE  

517 CENTRAL AVENUE IN BETHPAGE. 

Directions can be viewed here: google maps 

There will be a $20 food charge at the door and a $10 50/50 raffle. 

Joe’s family will be there, and they will have a Chinese auction and a silent auction set up.  

Shirts and coins will also be available for sale. All proceeds will go to: 

THE TUNNEL TO TOWERS FOUNDATION CHARITY  

IN MEMORY OF BRENDAN “JOE” McGARRY. 

There is limited space at this affair, and, because of that, the lodge needs a  

RSVP by the cut-off date of March 29th to know how much to order from the caterer.  

We cannot accept more past this date. 

***MUST CONTACT US BY EMAIL & GIVE US YOUR FULL NAME*** 

ROBIN BECKER AT tigercat824@verizon.net  

TONY LOMANTO AT alomanto@optonline.net 

If a fellow member you know has no computer, please contact them, and inform them of this special 

meeting. 

Fraternally, 

Robin Becker, President, and the Executive Board of FOP Lodge 317 
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